
October 11th, 1923

G. F. Crandall, Esq.,
President and Managing Director, 
British United Press, Limited, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Crandall

I am very glad to second the 
proposal of Mr. Archibald às a member of the 
University Club.

Mr. Lloyd George also conveyed to 
me his satisfaction with all arrangements* made 
for his visit here.

Yours faithfully.
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